
 

BRINKWORTH EARL DANBY’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Serving the communities of Brinkworth and Dauntsey 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs A Walch 
13th March 2024 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)                                                                                      
  
Year 1 Steam Museum trip – Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 
On Tuesday 21st May 2024, Oak Class will be visiting Steam, Museum of the Great Western Railway, in 
Swindon as part of their Victorians topic. They will enjoy a guided tour of the museum and learn all 
about life in the Victorian times and what it was like going to Swindon to work for the GWR factory in 
the 1800’s. 
 

We will leave school at 9am and be back in time for the usual end of school arrangements. A healthy 
packed lunch will be required, but please, no nuts or products containing sesame, fizzy drinks, sweets 
or chocolate. If you have ordered a school dinner, please remember to cancel via ParentPay. If you are 
entitled to benefit related free school meals please contact the school at 
affordability@brinkworthearldanbys.wilts.sch.uk if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch. 
The children will need to come to school in school uniform, sturdy school shoes and with a coat. Please 
do not provide your child with any spending money as it will not be needed on the day. 
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 via ParentPay www.parentpay.co.uk, cheques 
(payable to Brinkworth Earl Danby’s School Fund) or cash. BEDSA have very kindly agreed to pay 
towards the cost of this trip, thus reducing the costs considerably, and we are, once again, very grateful 
to them for this. We believe this is a very valuable experience and do rely on parental contributions to 
ensure the future for forthcoming school trips, however, if this is a concern to you, please contact the 
school at affordability@brinkworthearldanbys.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Please complete the permission slip below at your earliest convenience. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  
Mrs. M Box & Mrs C Crossman  
   

 ------------------------If you have paid via ParentPay you do not need to return this consent slip----------- 
 
Year 1 Steam Museum trip – Tuesday 21st May 2024 
 

Pupil’s Name ……………….…………..………………………………………………………………….……  Class:  Oak 
 

I *do/*do not give consent for my son/daughter to go on the above trip and *do/*do not enclose a 
voluntary contribution of £7.50 towards the cost of the school trip. 
 

I *have/*have not paid via ParentPay/*cheque/*cash …………………………………………….……………………….... 
 
Signed ……………………............…………     …………................……………………………    Date: …………….………………..  
*please delete as appropriate                       (Please print name of parent/carer) 
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